
Lion’s Roar 9-16-20  

 
Musings from Mrs. Stout 
Would you like to know 3 Big Truths to Raise Resilient Kids (& Be Resilient Ourselves)? 
Well, here’s a link to a great read by Ann Voxcamp. I think you’ll enjoy it. 
https://annvoskamp.com/2020/09/3-big-truths-to-raise-resilient-kids/#more-199365 
  
SALT Hour Needs 

 We need one more picture day helper on Wednesday, September 23 from 8:10 – 

1:00. If this is something you would like to do, please contact the office! 
 We are having a blackberry removal party! If anyone would like to start on their SALT 

hours we are meeting at 9:00 on Saturday Oct. 3! Bring your pruners, loppers, 

weed-eaters or anything else you are comfortable with using and let’s tackle the 

blackberries! Because of what we will be using, it would be best to not have small 

children with you. Don’t forget your gloves! 
 We have two new cabinets that need to be painted for new sinks in a couple of our 

classrooms. If you like to paint and would like some SALT hours, please give the 

office a call!  

  
Facebook 
Don’t forget to sign up for our “Centralia Christian School Parents” page and you will find 

pictures posted, our Lions Roar and various other posts.  
  
Family Envelopes 
Today the family envelopes are going home. Please return as soon as possible, especially if 

there is dated information. Inside your envelopes today are: 
Individual Picture Order Forms 
Office forms that we haven’t received in the office 
  
Individual Pictures 
Lifetouch Photography will be here next Wednesday, September 23rd to take individual 

student photos. These will be used for the yearbook, student records, ASB cards, etc. Parents 

have the option to order packets of photos and ASB cards, and a variety of options are 

available as well. Order forms are going home today. Each student will need to have their own 

packet with a separate check made payable to Lifetouch or exact change cash enclosed, or 

you can order online. 
  
Amazon Smile 
AmazonSmile has donated over $200 million to charities worldwide! You can help increase 

AmazonSmile donations to Centralia Christian School by shopping at smile.amazon.com/ch/91-

1851825 or with AmazonSmile ON in the Amazon Shopping app. 
  
Baby Bottle Boomerang Chapel Offering 
Occasionally at chapel we will take an offering for a particular need. Tomorrow, Thursday, 

September 17, we will take an offering for Possibilities Women's Center's Baby Bottle 

https://annvoskamp.com/2020/09/3-big-truths-to-raise-resilient-kids/#more-199365
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=2G90H5KCIP85S&K=QXPOXTL6K7HV&M=urn:rtn:msg:202009161503097aa5c8e7f3874237bdab04532e10p0na&R=24N95ESLDHTJS&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2FSMILE.AMAZON.COM%2Fch%2F91-1851825&H=PADWVCVAEJRRHM0QAWJ63IG4GK8A
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=2G90H5KCIP85S&K=QXPOXTL6K7HV&M=urn:rtn:msg:202009161503097aa5c8e7f3874237bdab04532e10p0na&R=24N95ESLDHTJS&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2FSMILE.AMAZON.COM%2Fch%2F91-1851825&H=PADWVCVAEJRRHM0QAWJ63IG4GK8A


Boomerang fundraiser.  Possibilities does a great job of giving material support to pregnant 

women and teaching them about God's love for them and their baby.  
Students are invited to bring their coins to fill up a giant baby bottle. At chapel students will 

have the opportunity to put their offerings in the baby bottle. If students forget their offering 

tomorrow, the bottle will still be available for students' offerings in Mrs. Stout's office. They 

are welcome to drop in and say hi to Mrs. Stout and drop off late donations there.  
  
Calendar 
September 
23        Individual Picture Day 
25        Staff Day – No School 
29-30  MAP Testing 
October 
1-14     Map Testing 
15-16  ACSI Convention – No School 
21-22  Passport 
30        Staff Day – No School 
 


